
 

Help us to Recycle! 
 
 
We work within an amazingly diverse but incredibly sensitive area – a good part of which is 

the Port Phillip Heads Marine National Park. Established almost ten years ago, 90% of the 

life found in this area – as well as the rest of Port Phillip Bay – is endemic.  It is found 

nowhere else in the world.  We are very lucky to have what we do. Furthermore, we work 

with a relatively small population of Bottlenose Dolphins – around 100 in total – that are 

subject to wide and varying range of pressures, ecotourism included. Needless to say, we 

need to be very conscious of our impact on the local environment and endeavor to do what 

we can both on the water and in the office. 

 

Within the local community that is the Queenscliff Harbour, as well as the surrounding 

township of Queenscliff, we actively collect the following items for either recycling or 

responsible disposal: 

 

• Corks 

• Batteries (excluding car batteries) 

• Mobile phones (and accessories) 

• Ink cartridges for printers 

 

In many cases these items are a little harder to recycle, and more often than not simply find 

their way into landfill.  

 

Please – if you have any of these items at home, at work or at school and are not sure how 

to recycle them – just bring them into our office at the Queenscliff Harbour and we’d be 

happy to dispose them on your behalf.  Don’t let them go into landfill! 

 

 

 


